
 
 

 
 
 
 

THE TWITCHELL AND LANGTON ROAD, SUTTON IN ASHFIELD 
PROVISION OF TRAFFIC CALMING 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Nottinghamshire County Council in 
exercise of its powers under Section 90A - 90I of the Highways Act 1980, 
proposes to install 75mm high raised plateaus across The Twitchell and Langton 
Road, Sutton in Ashfield. 

The plateau will be at the following locations:- 

The Twitchell 
 
from its junction with High Pavement in a south-easterly direction for a 
distance of approximately 14 metres.  

Langton Road 
 
from a point approximately 5 metres north-west of its junction with High 
Pavement in a north-westerly direction for a distance of approximately 7 
metres. 

The raised plateaus are being installed to assist cyclists and pedestrians to cross 
the road at the junctions. The plateaus form part of the scheme to install a new 
cycle route along High Pavement from its junction with Station Road to its 
junction with Mill Street.  

Any comments/objections (quoting ref: High Pavement) in respect of the traffic 
calming plateau proposals must be received by me, in writing or by e-mail, by 
24th December 2021. 
 
Any details you provide may be shared with Nottinghamshire County Council as 
appropriate. If you’d like to find out more about how we use your data, please 
see our Privacy Notice: www.viaem.co.uk/privacy-notice-for-the-public/ 
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or by e-mail on publicrealm@viaem.co.uk 


